The Honorary Secretary,

The World Bridge Federation Address: 5 Villa Venezia,
155 North Road,
Sandton
Gauteng, South Africa

Attention: Mr Jan Kamras Email: Helen@aliveadv.co.za

.D. number 4707100034087

Dear Mr Kamras,

I thank you for the opportunity to put myself forward as a candidate for the upcoming election as a
WBF EC member.

I have been involved in the management of the South African Bridge for the past 30 years

| have been President of the South African Bridge Federation for 2 terms amounting to 10 years. |
am still an active member on the committee.

| am the Secretary for the African Bridge Federation and have been since 2009, and continue to
serve in that capacity.

| achieved my south African colours in 2005 and played for S.A twice in the Venice cup and D’Orsi
bowl.

In 2017 | with my excellent committee, hosted the African Bridge Federation Trials, in Cape Town
and were privileged to have Mr Rona Gianarrigo and his team presenting a very successful 3 day
seminar to our players.

Once again, | thank you for this opportunity.

Yodrs fai

Helen Kruger
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